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Cooeer, Kathx
ROG 17 2010

From: clearvilletimes@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 2:05 AM INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
To: EP, RegComments REVIEW COMMISSION
Subject: Re: 25 Pa. Code Ch. 78

Dear Environmental Quality Board,

For the protection of public health, safety and the environment, I urge the Environmental
Quality Board

to remove toxic chemicals from the drilling fluids because poisons have escaped in aquifers
before pipes are installed which is now polluting the water in PA with hazardous chemicals.

Toxic poisons should be removed from drilling fluids then you can approve a new proposed
well-construction regulations (25 Pa Code Ch. 78) that require gas drilling operators to
build stronger and safer wells, do pre and post water tests for toxic chemicals used in the
gas extraction process, and require the Pennsylvania EPA TO conduct more and better
inspections of these wells BECAUSE PADEP TAKES THE WORD OF THE GAS COMPANY WHILE THEY SIT IN
THEIR OFFICE AND DO NOT RESPOND TO POLLUTION SENT WITH PICTURES AND VIDEOS.

CITIZENS ALREADY KNOW WHAT IS IN THE fracking chemicals, WE HAVE proof they pollute the
aquifer and ground water before the pipe IS installed.

DO PENNSYLVANIA ENVIRONMENT A FAVOR, KEEP IT FROM BEING POLLUTED LEGALLY. BETTER OVERSIGHT
IS NOT GOING TO PREVENT POISONS FROM ESCAPING.

Remove the poisons from the drilling process then you will have done justice FOR humans,
wildlife and aquatic life and save Pennsylvania from toxic genocide.

Sincerely,

Sandra McDaniel

2727 Jay Road
Clearville, PA 15535
clearvilletimes@gmail.com




